
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     

     
     

   
 

   
       

  
       

 

The New NIEHS Strategic Plan 

Dr. Sheila Newton 

The current NIEHS Strategic Plan, published in 2018, extends through calendar 2023. NIEHS has 
just begun laying the groundwork on a new one, by defining the process we plan to use to 
update our planning and identify goals to take us over the next five years (the new plan period 
will be 2024-2028.) 

NIEHS will be looking for input from the EHS community, including and especially from our 
Advisory Council. In this presentation, Dr. Sheila Newton, NIEHS planning officer and Deputy 
Director of the new NIEHS office of Strategic Coordination, Planning, and Evaluation, will cover 
the process and timeline NIEHS plans to use for the development of its next Strategic Plan. 


